Ann Grace

From:

Donald Daniel

Sent:

Thursday, November 11, 2010 5:29 PM

To: Cc: Kathy Allen Ann Grace

Subject:

Re: National Service-Learning Conference Workshop Submission Follow Up

I will put it on the Board agenda fir Monday night----Don

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 11, 2010, at 4:57 PM, "Kathy Allen" < kallen@aledo.k12.tx.us > wrote:

FYI on another recognition for Terry Snow and her students. Terry needs to confirm that she will attend. She said the grant money should cover the expenses. She would like to take the three 9th grade students that received recognition last year for the work they were doing with the Prairie Project. Since this is out of state, does this need to go before the board? I highlighted the time sensitive information.

Thanks, Kathy

From: Terry Snow

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2010 8:38 AM

To: Kathy Allen

Subject: FW: National Service-Learning Conference Workshop Submission Follow Up

Importance: High

Kathy,

HOORAY! Below is an invitation for 3 students and I to present at the National Service Learning Conference in Atlanta, GA. Grant funds will cover the present registration expense and Service Learning Texas is working towards covering the flight expenses for the students and I.

Update on 2010-2011 project;

Students have finished up intial scale drawings, partner meetings, etc. Students will be meeting with landscaper prior to Thanksgiving and final drawings should be back from the landscaper prior to Christmas for administrators to look over and discuss possible adjustments or needs with student leadership group. The students have focused on native grasses around the greenhouse and outside the fence on the Gym 1 side of the campus around to the front of AMS.

The students are working on a maintenance plan as well and have chosen the Disney Planet Challenge for this year's national competition.

HOORAY AGAIN!

Terry Snow

From: teckberg@nylc.org [teckberg@nylc.org] **Sent:** Wednesday, November 10, 2010 3:43 PM

To: Terry Snow

Subject: National Service-Learning Conference Workshop Submission Follow Up

Dear Terry Snow,

Congratulations! On behalf of The 22nd Annual National Service-Learning Conference workshop review committee, I am pleased to inform you that your workshop proposal, "Improving student acievement through Service Learning and STEM Curriculum," has been selected for this year's conference, *The Time is Now*, April 6 -9, 2011, in Atlanta, Georgia.

Confirmation of Acceptance

Please confirm by **Friday November 19, 5:00 p.m. CST**, that you will be attending the conference and presenting this workshop. Confirmation should be sent to Tiffany Eckberg, NYLC Conference and Events Planner, at <u>teckberg@nylc.org</u>. If you need a paper copy of this acceptance letter, please include that request with your confirmation.

Conference Communications

You are listed as the primary presenter for this workshop. All conference communications will be sent to you. It is the responsibility of the primary presenter to share all conference logistics and communications with co-presenters. We will use email for all communications. Please confirm that tsnow@aledo.k12.tx.us is the email address we should be using to reach you.

Registration

All presenters are required to register for the conference. We offer a Presenter Rate of \$415. This rate is available **ONLY until December 17, 2010**, after which time the regular conference rates will apply. Registration is available online at www.nylc.org/conference. Choose the "Presenter Full Conference Registration" option.

Conference Logistics

Workshops run 90 minutes and will occur throughout the day on Thursday and Friday, April 7 and 8. You will receive notification in early December via email indicating the date and time of your workshop. If you are unable to present on a specific date, please include this information with your confirmation of acceptance.

Workshop rooms will be set with round tables. Each room will be equipped with a screen, LCD projector, sound capability for your laptop, a DVD player, a microphone, and a flipchart with markers. You are responsible for bringing a laptop to meet your PowerPoint and CD needs. A limited number of laptops will be available onsite for rental. Any additional equipment rentals are at your own cost. If you are using a MacBook, please bring an adapter to connect to the LCD projector. There will be limited quantities of adapters available for rental onsite.

Do you have suggestions for the conference bookstore? We are collecting titles of books and other service-learning materials to have available for purchase at the conference book store. If you have a suggestion, please send an email to <u>manager@truecolorsbookstore.com</u>.

Please visit the conference website at www.nylc.org/conference to keep up with all the latest conference information. If you have questions, please feel free to email me at teckberg@nylc.org or call (800) 366-6952. Again, congratulations and we look forward to seeing you in Atlanta in April!

Sincerely,

Tiffany Eckberg

Conference & Events Planner

St. Paul, MN

www.nylc.org/conference

Phone: 651-999-7376

Fax: 651-631-2955

The 22nd Annual National Service-Learning Conference

The Time is Now

April 6 - 9, 2011

Atlanta, GA

<image001.png> TURN AROUND CAR CRASH STATS FOR TEENS

Grant application available now at http://www.sfprojectignition.com/apply/submission form.htm

Deadline to apply is Nov. 15, 2010.